[bookmark: _GoBack]Good evening Bulls, registration for spring dual enrollment courses at PHSC begins December 1st.  All interested students need to see their school counselor prior to that date for all necessary forms.  If you have any questions please see Ms. Vergne.

Seniors please remember that cap and gown orders must be placed through Herff Jones no later than December 18th.  Please refer to the senior timeline on our school website for further details.

The November newsletter is now available on our school website.  We have a lot of important information posted including dates for the Great American Teach In, FBLA District Leadership Conference and our Community Service Fair.

Also included is information regarding All Pro Dads.  Mark Merrill and former NFL coach, Tony Dungy, founded the organization.  The All Pro Dad theme is “family first”.  The focus of the meetings is to help coach dads on how to open up the lines of communication with their children by sharing success stories and have fun doing so.  The first meeting will be held here in the WRHS cafeteria at 6pm on November 16th. 

Please visit our website to view the November newsletter with all this information and more.

Thank you and have a good evening.
